

امتحان نهاية الفصل الدراسي الثاني للعام 2015 - 2016		
Palestinian National Authority		الصف : التاسع
Ministry of Ed. and Higher Education		المبحث : اللغة الإنجليزية – الفترة الصباحية
Rafah Directorate of Education		التاريخ : 2016 / /

اسم الطالب:

I- Listening (4 marks)

Listen and answer the questions:

(A) True Or False

1. Floods and earthquakes are natural disasters. ()
2. A flood happened in China after years of heavy rain. ()
3. A few buildings collapsed in the earthquake. ()

(B) Choose the correct answer

1. The earthquake happened in (China – Turkey – Japan).
2. A lot of people (lost – built – sold) their homes because of the earthquake.

II- Reading (8 marks)

Read the following passage then answer the questions :

Imagine that your little brother has accidentally poured some tomato juice down his Hadeel and Aunt Nada were talking in the kitchen. Hadeel says that when she is at home she sometimes helps a bit, but she is often out because she does various sports and other activities after school. So she doesn't know very much about cooking. Aunt Nada says to her if she learns to cook, it will be very useful later when she grows up. Aunt Nada will teach Hadeel some simple dishes. Aunt Nada wants to make Lunch for her neighbours, The Masri Family because Mrs Masri is sick and her husband is in hospital too. Their young daughter Sameera is looking after them and the four little ones too. She is only fourteen like Hadeel. The friends and neighbours are helping **them** and today it's Aunt Nada's turn. In Aunt Nada's community neighbours usually help each other. If someone is in trouble, they always feel it's their duty to help.

A. Answer the following questions:

1. Why doesn't Hadeel know much about cooking?
.....
2. If Hadeel learns to cook now, when will this help her?
.....
3. What does Aunt Nada offer to do?
.....

B. Choose the correct answer.

1. Sameera is looking after..... People.
a. four b. five c. six
2. Hadeel isyears old.
a. fourteen b. forty c. four
3. The underlined pronoun **them** refers to.....
a. Hadeel's family b. The Masri family c. Aunt Nada's family

C. Tick True or False:

1. Hadeel know very much about cooking. ()
2. Aunt Nada is making dinner for the Masri family. ()

3. Neighbours in Aunt Nada's community are helpful. ()

D. Find in the text:

1. The opposite of: enemies X difficult X.....
2. The meaning of: ill = society=

E. Complete:

Sameera is getting help from.....

III- Speaking(4 marks)

Complete the missing parts in the following dialogue :

good idea - weather – sure- nice – let's - a lot of fun - That is really great - Me too

Ahmed : The forecast says that it will be warm next week.

Bilal: ,I like sunny days .

Ahmed: going to the next Thursday ?

Bilal:

Ahmed: tell the others , Mahmoud and AbdulRahman

Bilal: That's

Ahmed :Good. I am We will have.....

Bilal:

VI- Vocabulary (6 marks)

A- Complete the following sentences with words from the box (3 points)

fence- selfish- organisation – definitely- net - chemical

1. Oxfam is a bigthat helps people in trouble round the world.
2. Fishermen nowadays use a very large..... to catch a lot of fish.
3. She only thinks of herself. She is very.....
4. She usually uses a powerfulcleaner to attack the stains.
5. They built aaround the community garden.
6. Try to study hard and you will.....get better results .

B- Circle the correct word: (3 points)

1. I don't like using powerful (cleans- cleaners –cleaning) round the house.
2. I use the dictionary to (look for- look like- look up) the meanings of words.
3. They are in the station waiting (by- for – from) the train.
4. Chocolate and flowers put me in a good (made- mood- mud)
5. Finally, I (manager- management- managed) to do all my homework
6. After he had read the plans of the project, he wrote some (comments- corrects-connects)

V- Language (8marks)

A - Choose the correct answers (3 points)

1. If Sally (came – comes – come) to the party, I would be very happy.
2. Today is my son's birthday. I 'm going to buy (him – he – his) a present.
3. This is the woman(who- which- when) Dina met in the party yesterday.
4. Mariam didn't do very well in the Maths exam. I (did either-either did-didn't either)
5. Rana went to bed late , (because - as - so) she got tired in the morning

6. Samah brought (I – me – my) a nice present .

B- Do as shown between brackets. (5 points)

1. Jana and Lisa go to school together.....? (Add tag question)
2. Fishermen were catching whales for their oil. (Change into passive)
.....
3. Sami collapsed so Waleed called the doctor. (Join using : because)
.....
4. If you put a stone in water, it (will go) down. (Correct the verb between brackets.)
.....
5. She wrote a postcard to her grandmother. (Omit : to)
.....

VI- Writing (8 marks)

A. Write the conversation again. add spaces between words and the correct punctuation (3 points)

theywerentatschoolyesterdaywerethey

B. Rewrite the following correctly : (2 points)

i think it will be lovely by the middle of april isnt it

C. Write a report about your favourite project ' A new sports center ' for the community . (5 points)

Use the following ideas:

- people spend their free time in a good way.
- people would be much fitter.
- help to build a better, closer community.

A new sports center

Building a new sports center in or community is a very important to our community. First of all

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

انتهت الأسئلة

Listening for 9th grade

الاستماع للصف التاسع - الفترة الصباحية للمعلم فقط

Listen to the following passage then answer the questions.

There are a lot of natural disasters round the world. For example that flood in China after weeks of heavy rain.

As a result, there were thousands of victims who lost everything.

Also, thousands of buildings collapsed in that big earthquake in Turkey. Thousands of people became homeless.